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 Shiona 

Macorkindale

OBJ2016/6088/P 22/12/2016  21:15:20 I wish to object to this proposal. I live in a ground floor flat directly adjacent to the proposed 

redevelopment. I have studied the plans and believe that My flat and garden will be affected by loss of 

light and sunlight to an unacceptable extent. This is also in direct breach of my lease which allows for 

protection of light and sunlight. I believe I will be due considerable compensation for both issues but 

have not yet been contacted by Camden Council regarding this.
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